Marian Hi%ins

From: Tracey Howie [tracey@guringai.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 2 November 2011 9:12 PM

To: Hall Patrick

Subject; Re: Woolworths Retail Development - Invitation for consultation
Hello Patrick,

Guringai Tribal Link Aboriginal Corporation request to register as an interested party and Aboriginal
Stakeholder for the below discussed project and request to participate in all aspects regarding our Cultural
heritage.

Thank you for contacting us in regards to this matter.

Respectfully yours

Tracey Howie

Director

Senior Female

Cultural Heritage Officer.

M: 0404 182049

On 01/11/2011, at 5:38 PM, Hall Patrick wrote:

Hi Tracey,

Nice to speak to you today.

As discussed, we have a development application currently with the NSW Department of Planning for assessment.
The subject site is the former Renaissance Herb Farm / Nursery; | have attached a plan and photo showing the site.
Our proposed development includes basement car parking underneath a Woolworths supermarket, Big W and
specialty stores. We also propose building roads and civic square for community use.

As part of the process, we wish to ensure all community groups have been consulted and the impact of the
development considered. We invite you to be part of this second consultation process to assist us identify and
manage any aboriginal cultural value on the site.

At this stage, we are seeking submissions for registration for interest in consultation. If you wish to be involved in the
consultation, | kindly ask you send me your details by 20 November 2011 so | can include you in the consultation

process. Please note your details will be provided to DECCW and the Local Aboriginal Land Council unless you
specifically advise otherwise.

Following notification to all the relevant stakeholders, | will arrange a site walk and seek your comments on the
proposed development, including site significance and support or otherwise for the proposal etc.

I would be grateful if you could also advise me of any other stakeholders you know of that would be appropriate in this
consultation process of the site.

i look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Patrick Hall

Kind regards



Patrick Hall

Project Manager
Corporate Property

Woolworths Limited
W: www.woolworthsshoppingcentres.com.au

M: 0478 302 402
P: (2 8885 3674 | F: 02 8888 3674

E: phali@wosclworths.com.ay
1 Woolworths Way, Bella Vista NSW 2153

PO Box 8000, Baulkham Hills NSW 2153
Mail point: E1.A5.W.05

wh PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE YOU PRINT THIS E-MAIL

CAUTION: This email and files included in its transmission are solely intended for the use of the addressee(s) and
may contain information that is confidential and privileged. If you receive this email in error, please advise us
immediately and delete it without copying the contents contained within. Woolworths Limited (including its group of
companies) do not accept liability for the views expressed within or the consequences of any computer viruses that
may be transmitted with this email. The contents are also subject to copyright. No part of it should be reproduced,
adapted or transmitted without the written consent of the copyright owner,
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